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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region

03 FEB 2085
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TRAINING NEEDS ASSESSMENT ON TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE

To:  Assistant Regional Director
All Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the Regional 2023 Strategic Technical Assistance Plan, the Human
Resource Development Division (HRDD) would like to address the training needs
concerns presented for the teachers and school heads. In like manner, the training
shall be one of the contextualized advance courses of the School Heads Development
Program (SHDP) and a topic for the Supervisors Development Program (SDP).

2, The following are therefore requested to answer the survey that can be
accessed via the link https:/ /forms.office.com/r/WjT9BKaj52:

a. Elementary and Secondary School Heads

b. Division Field Technical Assistance Team

c. Public Schools District Supervisors

3. For queries and clarifications, please contact the Human Resource
Development Division (HRDD) OIC Chief Rosita C. Agnasi via 09071734621 or
through the email address car.neapr@deped.gov.ph or Dexter Andres via
09493656360.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum is
directed.

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO, EdD, CESO III

Director IV / Regional Director /ﬁy i ! /
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